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Third Set of Questions and Answers 

 

The Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board has received the following questions 
concerning RFP No. 781-0-22731: 
 

 
1. Has the state already been working with a contractor on this project?  If so, has the 

contractor already submitted deliverables to support the work?   
 

No. 
 


